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VTP/ELB/Year R/Weduc          22nd March 2021 
 
 
 
Dear Year R Parents and Carers 
 
You may recall that back in October 2020 we asked you to sign up to the My Child At School (MCAS) app which we 
were trialling with Year R parents and carers. 
 
Now that the trial has been completed and your feedback from the survey in January about sharing information has 
been analysed, we have decided that we will be keeping the Weduc app that is used throughout the rest of the 
school as opposed to rolling out the MCAS app. 
 
The Weduc app provides one platform where you are able to find out valuable information about what is going on in 
school and much more.  Some of the key features of the App include: 
 

 The newsfeed 

 The school calendar 

 Being able to check your child’s attendance and report an absence 

 Book parents evening appointments 

 Inform us of any change of details 

 Notices about events 

 Link to Parent Pay for all payment items 
 
Your Weduc login details will be emailed to you very soon.  Please note that this App will be our primary source of 
sharing information with you, and so it is really important that you register your account as paper copies will not be 
sent home. 
 
We will upload information for you to both Weduc and MCAS until the end of Term 4, but from the start of Term 5 
(Monday 19th April 2021) we will no longer be using the MCAS app. 
 
We hope you will agree that the Weduc app allows you to better engage in your child’s learning, and we look 
forward to sharing information with you on it soon. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mrs V Pettett 
Head of School  


